LONE ROCK PTM

MINUTES - FEBRUARY 8TH, 2012

Roll Call:

Renee Hill, Brandy Hardy, Sheri Shorten

<u>Treasurers Report:</u> Reviewed, Brandy motioned to approve the treasurers report, Sheri 2nd. Treasurers

Report approved.

OLD BUSINESS

1. AD PUT IN FOR NEW SECRETARY: Renee put an add in the Lone Rock Newsletter for the PTM

Secretary position

2. AD FOR PTM NEXT MONTH: Renee sending flyers home with students letting parents know PTM

might not be around next year. PTM is in need of parent volunteers in order for it to continue.

NEW BUSINESS

1. \$50 TEACHER REQUEST: Mr. Perez requesting \$50 to purchase 2 sets (12 Katch-A-Kup's) to use in PE.

Brandy motioned, Sheri 2nd. Motion approved

2. VALENTINES UPDATE: 234 carnations sold, almost 400 cookies. Renee has several volunteers to help

out and get items delievered.

3. SCHOOL STORE: Renee sent out an email to staff stating that she buys items for the store that are

school appropriate as well as fun. Renee is willing to work with teachers if an item(s) is creating a

problem.

4. REIMBURSEMENT ITEMS: \$10.00 check returned to customer due to error with catolog fundraiser.

\$175.00 to Flower Haus for Carnations, \$37.57 to Renee for Valentine bags and tissue and a check to

Rosauers for cookies (unsure of exact amount, will update at the next meeting)

5. OPEN FLOOR: No items

6. ADJOURNED: 3:45pm

NEXT PTM MEETING: MARCH 14, 2012